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 p5416d-5417a 
Hon Robin Chapple; Hon Col Holt 

GOVERNMENT REGIONAL OFFICERS’ HOUSING — KARRATHA 

833. Hon ROBIN CHAPPLE to the Minister for Housing: 
Unfortunately, my question is not to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Transport! 

I refer to question without notice 783 asked in the Legislative Council on Wednesday, 12 August 2015. 

(1) What was the occupancy rate for Government Regional Officers’ Housing dwellings in Karratha in 
2012, 2013 and 2014? 

(2) Fifty apartments in Pelago East were originally owned by the department. Were the 24 apartments that 
are no longer owned by the department sold? 

(3) If yes to (2), when? 
(4) If yes to (2), to whom? 
(5) If yes to (2), did the department make a profit from the sale of these 24 apartments? 
(6) If no to (2), what did the department do with the 24 apartments? 
Hon COL HOLT replied:  
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question.  
(1) Housing is unable to answer this part of the question in the time available and requests that the member 

put this part of the question on notice.  
(2) No.  
(3)–(5) Not applicable.  
(6) The 24 apartments were transferred to Western Australian Country Health Service in February 2015.  
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